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Ten Da’at 

26 Kislev 5748 
December 17, 1987 

Dr. Norman Lamm 

President 
Yeshiva University 
5090 West 185 Street 

New York, N.Y. 19033 

Dear Dr. Lamm, 

We are excited about publishing an article by you in the next 

issue of TEN DA'AT. 

We tried to adapt the outstanding lecture you delivered to the 

Yeshiva University Alumni in Israel on July 8, 1986. Enclosed 

please find this adapatation including a suggested new title. 

Of course, your additions, emendations, corrections, etc. are 
most welcome. 

We would especially appreciate an early response. 

With many thanks, 

Sincerely, 

Foype 
FS:ks Fayge Safran 

Editor, TEN DA'AT 
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